
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY OF BOARD DISCUSSIONS 
 
 In order to encourage and foster open and candid discussion at its meetings, the 
Board of Trustees of the American Academy of Pediatric Dentistry Foundation believes 
confidentiality must be maintained.  Therefore, it is the policy of the Board of Trustees 
that each director shall keep confidential any and all information relating to discussions 
at its meetings unless compelled by legal process to disclose such information, or as 
otherwise agreed by the board.  While board members are free to discuss board action 
items, disclosing any information concerning the discussion of such items during the 
board meeting is prohibited. 
 
 Board members acknowledge that any violation of this policy would cause harm 
to AAPD Foundation and frustrate board deliberations.  Therefore, any board member 
who violates this policy shall be subject to censure and potential termination of his/her 
board position pursuant to AAPD Foundation’s Bylaws.   
 
 Please sign below to indicate that you have read and understand this policy. 
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